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Cancellation of the Second Virtual Workshop on Labour Standards for Crews on Fishing 

Vessels in WCPFC 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

Further to Circular 2021/90 of 14 October 2021, through which you were advised of a virtual 

workshop on labour standards for crews on fishing vessels in the WCPFC, to be held on Thursday 

18 November 2021 as part of intersessional work, the Co-Chairs (Ms Putuh Suadela of Indonesia 

and Ms Emma Hodder of New Zealand) of that work have now advised of the cancellation of the 

workshop due to the inability of some members to participate because of the busy schedule leading 

up to the WCPFC18 meeting starting on 1st December 2021.  The intent is to potentially hold a 

virtual workshop early in the new year. 

 

The Co-Chairs have advised that once any further progress of the intersessional work is available, 

it will be posted on the WCPFC webpage: Intersessional work on improving labour standards for 

crew on fishing vessels (2021) | WCPFC.  

 

All those individuals and organisations that have registered for this workshop through the WCPFC 

online meeting site will be contacted directly.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Feleti Penitala Teo, OBE 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

https://www.wcpfc.int/labour_standards
https://www.wcpfc.int/labour_standards

